
The Barrie Native Friendship Centre, Barrie and Area 
Victim Services and Barre Police invite you to attend an 

educational event on human trafficking  

Ending Human Trafficking 

on April 12, 2017 

Featuring the story of a Survivor as well as a speaker addressing the pressures on teenagers and 
how to notice the signs if your teenager is considering entering 

"the game" 
 

  

  

 

  
Wednesday April 12th,  doors open at 5 dinner at 6 

Liberty North Banquet Hall  100 Caplan Avenue, Barrie, ON 
  

Please RSVP by April 10th to Charmaine Nolan at c.nolan@bnfc.ca 
  

This event is being funded by the Ministry of the Attorney General. 

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=ap9syd9ab.0.0.qu6u4yjab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=http%3A%2F%2Fc.nolan%40bnfc.ca
mailto:c.nolan@bnfc.ca
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by April 10th 

  

 


